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Friday, 30 June 2023 

Newsletter 

 
Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 99.31% 

 

 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Tommy Yellow May Verde Oliver Azul Skye 

Red Maximus Blue Casey Amarillo Esmerae Morado Maggie 

Green Teddy Orange Arlo Rosa Leo Rojo Lacey 

 

 

Sun hat and suncream reminder 

 

With the increase in temperatures, please may we remind you to send children 

with suncream & sun hats. Please make sure these are labelled with your child’s 

name. 

 

 

Year 5/6 important dates 

The Year 5/6 production- afternoon and evening 10th & 11th July 

Year 6 transition dates to Holgate Academy 12th, 13th, 14th July 

Year 6 transition dates to National Academy 12th & 13th July 
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Our Active Class Champions for this year have been crowned! After a year of hard work and 

engagement with sports throughout the school day, Blue & Rojo Classes have been crowned the 

winners.  

 

As a result, both classes will be visiting Red Kangaroo Trampoline Park in Bulwell for their reward in 

a couple of weeks’ time. Well done to both classes.  

 

Sports Week  

 

What a week of sport at Edgewood! The children have had an amazing time taking part in 

climbing, mini-golf, ultimate frisbee and archery. As you can see from the photos below, they have 

had a great time and got to try new sports.  

 

Blue Class  

Rojo Class 



 

 

The Premier League Visits Edgewood  

As part of our sports week, we were very lucky to be able to welcome Premier League Assistant 

Referee – Steve Meredith to Edgewood. Steve shared his insights in to operating in the Premier 

League with the children in Year 5/6 and what it takes to work in that environment. The children 

will now be completing a design activity which Steve is going to come back in school to judge 

soon.  

 

 

    
 

 

Smart online safety competition 

Thank you to everyone who submitted their entries for the competition. 

I am delighted to annouce the winners: 

Key Stage 1 – Harry K           Key Stage 2 – Emelia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

  



 

 

 


